



S Owen
Head of Lower School
01691 626511
email: sharon.owen@ellesmere.com

01691 626511 email: sharon.owen@ellesmere.com 12th November 2018 Dear Parent, On Friday 30th November the Parents' Society are kindly organising a Christmas party for the KS2 pupils starting at the end of the School day until 7.30pm. The cost is £5, to cover treats and food. Payment is due as soon as possible please, along with the returned reply slip below. Upon receipt of the reply slip, Mrs Leonard shall issue your child with a ticket. Yours sincerely, Sharan Owen Please return to the Lower School office CHRISTMAS PARTY FOR KS2 Friday 30th November 5.30pm - 7.30pm I give permission for to stay for the Parents' Society KS2 Christmas Party on Friday 30th November (£5 per ticket with slip please) I will be collecting my child from Lower School at 7.30pm (tick if appropriate) My child will be collected at 7.30pm by Please specify any food allergies or intolerances:.....

> Ellesmere College, Ellesmere, Shropshire SY12 9AB Tel: 01691 622321 Fax: 01691 623286

Signed

www.ellesmere.com